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ENJOY 6: 
Culmination of Membership Contest 

Resulted in Splendid Time Being 
Enjoyed at Church 

Last Evening. 

TOASTMASTER M'KAY 

Interesting Toasts anil Pleasing Musi
cal Numbers Were Given at 

Chicken Pie 
•' Supper,. 

U§ 

At seven o'clock last evening, the 
members of the Trinity Young Men's 
club gathered In the assembly room 
of the Trinity churoh and enjoyed a 
banquet of chicken pie and other 
good things, served by Mrs. Hartley, 
assisted by several other ladies of the 
church. 

.. The banquet was the culmination 
of a membership contest in which the 
conservatives led by J. F. StlllweU 
won over the progressives led by R. 
W. Lofquist. The banquet was given 
by the progressives and was a most 
enjoyable affair. Over fifty members 
and their friends were present and 
the program of toasts and music was 

• excellent. 
V. R. McKay acted as toastmaster. 

He said that the subject of the pro
gram for the evening was "Men" and 
that he would call on some of those 
present to respond to toasts on the 
different types of men met with in 
social and public life. He then Intro* 
duced Dr. Lathrop, pastor of Trinity 
M. E. ohurch, who spoke on the "Quit
ter.'* He brought out tfee fact that it 
Bometlmes paid to be a quitter as in 
the case where he onice tried to go 
through a bumble bee's nest, but that 
in the business and moral life there 
was no place for the quitter His talk 
was full of interest and his jokes cre
ated much laughter. Dr. Lathrop is 
a speaker who is without a peer. 

R. W. Lofquist spoke on the 
"Knocker," and was at his best. He 
showed that all of us are too prone to 
knock on the things that did not 
exactly suit us. That although there 
were times when knocking was bene
ficial it generally paid to bury the 
hammer. 

Mr Ailing spoke on the "Reliable 
Man" the man who could always be 
counted on. As usual, he delighted 
his hearers. He spoke of the old re
liables that had built up the club and 
brought out the fact that only four 
of the charter members of the club 
were present. •' 

Dr. L. C. Howe kept his audience 
convulsed with laughter by droll and 
humorous remarks on the stars, men 
who were at the top in church and 
business life. As a humorous speak
er Dr. Howe proved to be a leader. 

ft Musical Features. 
The musical numbers on the pro-

:gram were excellent and greatly ap
preciated. Ben Peltz gave a violin 
solo while Miss Heule and Mrs. Bel-
zer favored those present with a piano 
duet. 

The menu was as follows: Chicken 
pie, maBhed potatoes, gravy, cabbage 
salad, bread and butter, coffee and 
cream, jelly, celery, ice cream, and 
assorted cakes. 

The ladies assisting Mrs. Hartley 
"were Mrs. Heule, Mrs. Elgin, Mrs. 
Howe, Mrs. Lathrope, Mrs. Finney, 

'"Mrs. Belzer, Miss Heule, Miss Hart-
-ley and Miss Hardesty. 

The club meets in its club room at 
the church each Sunday morning at 
9:30 for Bible study under the direc-
tion of Prof. Patterson. All were in
vited to attend and tortng tneir 
-friends with them. 

At the close of the program a get-
. acquainted half hour was held In 
which the strangers were made wel
come and introduced to the other 
members. All agreed that it had been 
an exceedingly pleasant evening. 

Dandruff 
and Falling ! 

Hair Remedy 

Fifty Cent Bottle of Parisian 
Sage Hair Tonic Best 
For Hair and Scalp 

Troubles. 

Every man and women who values 
a good head of hair should regularly 
use Parisian Sage. 

Tens of thousands of people are 
using it every day because it is such 
a clean, honest remedy that does ex
actly what It is advertised to do or 
money back. 

Please bear in mind that Parisian 
Sage Is not a dye; that it does not 
•contain sugar of lead or any other 
dangerous Ingredient, and that it will 
Btop falling hair, scalp itch and rid 
your soalp of every particle of dan
druff. 

It will do more; it makes hair grow 
lustrous and luxuriant and put a radi
ant beauty into dull, lifeless hair. 

Get a bottle of Parisian Sage today 
at any drug store or toilet goods 
counter. The price Is only BO cents. 
Be sure and ask for Parisian Sage 
Hair Tonic; the girl with the Auburn 
hair is on every carton. Wilkinson & 
Co. has it. 

Order Your 

Spring Chicken 
i': For Sunday Dinner of 
the new Market. 

12th and Johnson Sts. 
Iowa Phone 99 

con astronomers who made an unsue 
cessful trip to Rio Janerio to observe 
the solar eclipse have engaged pass 
age on the Panama steamship line 
and will sail for home thiB week. 
Weather conditions made observa
tions impossible, and besides the 
American party, half a hundred scien
tists from points in Europe and Asia 
were obliged to turn back after a 
long, fruitless journey. 

ZELOIS III 

DEFAULT UF 

Unable to Furnish Bond of $1,000 

.Which Is Fixed In the Case of 

, V; Fort Madison Mer

chant Today. 

BROTHERS WERE HERE 

MYSTERY OP 
HER MURDER 

(Continued from page 1.) 

Didn't See Eclipse. 
fUnited Press Leased Wire Service.] 

COLON, Oct. 23.—Several Ameri-

Child Had Eczema 
Mother Says Saxo Salve Made 

Well. 
Her 

still missing who were in the automo
bile in which the woman was taken 
to a lonely spot to be slain, were 
Jimmy Lewis, alias Hartford Jimmy 
of Ferry street, HariTCrd, and An
drew Compelk), alias Big Andrew, of 
New Haven. 

Buonomo said that he and his wife 
had lived in Chicago for several 
months where he had been in the 
fruit business with hie brother. He 
said that he had tired of Chicago and 
they had come east landing in New 
York at noon yesterday and coming 
to this city last night. In the evening 
he said that he and Mott, who was a 
waiter in the restaurant run by Peli-
gamo, hired a seven passenger auto
mobile. All six got in and they start
ed for Stratford. When they reached 
the Putney cemetery, Buonomo said 
they all got out of the car and told 
f| e chauffeur to go down the road and 
turn around. While the machine was 
away he says he drew a revolver and 
shot his wife five shots hitting her 
In the head. 

According co Buonomo, he does not 
know any reason why he shot the 
woman, other than they every one in 
the party was drunk. He has not ex
plained how the woman got the card 
of the anti-vice leader of Chicago and 
the police admitteff Ihey are looking 
into the points in his story which ap
pear vague. In Buonomos* pockets 
was found a postcard sent to him at 
his Chicago address and a special de
livery letter addressed "Orando Buo
nomo, 306 East 112th street, N. Y." 
The letter was Signed Charlie Bruno 
and mailed from tnis city In the wo
man's effects were found pawn tick
ets of a recent date showing that 
articles of Jewelry had been pawned 
in Chicago. There are several cards 
with addresses among them being: 
Lucy Palese, 225 Bast 116th street, N. 
Y.; Jennie Smith, 29 Hector street, 
Boston, also a number of drink checks 
which had been issued by the "M. T. 
Saloon, Dearborn street, Chicago." 

Bond Will Likely be Furnished This 

Evening and Zeldla Released to 

Appear Before Die-

: trlot Court. 

Officer William Wilson returned last 
night from Ft. Madison with Maurice 
Zeldis and Virginia Baldwin, who 
were arrested by thiB police of that 
city upon request from the local po
lice department. 

Miss Baldwin was sent home in 
charge of her father and ZeldiB was 
locked up in the city jail. When seen 
this morning Zeldis looked aB though 
he had spent a sleepless night, but did 
not seem worried in regard to the 
strong case the state has built around 
his actions with the pretty sixteen 
year old girl whom he is said to have 
enticed away for immoral purposes. 

"I would rather wait and have you 
talk to my lawyers," said Zeldis, peer
ing from behind the bars at the police 
station, this morning. 

"There is nothing to the story about 
my enticing the girl away. I met her 
Monday night in the store of a friend 
of mine, after I had gone there when 
I finished buying a stock of shoes 
from the shoe factory. She and 
another girl, who worked in the store, 
came up to me and began talking to 
me and I invited her to go to supper 
and the theatre and she accepted the 
lpvitation. I took her home immed
iately after the performance. I Intend
ed going home on the night train, but 
she asked me for a position in my 
store in Ft. Madison and I told her 1 
would give her a place, and that she 
could come up in the morning. She 
said for me to watt and go up with her 
and I told her I would. She said she 
was eighteen years old and when I 
met her yesterday morning, she said 
she had told her folks about it and 
they did not object." 

"Did you Intend to marry her?" he 
was asked. 

"I never had any intention of marry
ing her," was the reply. 

Zeldis said he had been in Ft. Mad-
son for about eleven months and had 
gone there from Burlington, where his 
people lived at present. 

Miss Baldwin told Chief Kenney 
that she had gone to Ft. Madison to 
work for Zeldis and that there watf 
nothing wrong about her actions. 

Zeldis appeared in superior court 
this morning accompanied by his two 
brothers, from Burlington, and his at
torney, Mr. Blood. Neither Miss Bald
win or her parent or brother was there 
to see him arraigned. 

After reading the information to 
Zeldis, Judge McNamara in response 
to lijs plea of not guih..-, fixed his 

ibond at $1,000. His brothers signed 
the bond and then took it to Burling
ton at neon to get -more names upon 
it. They said they would return to 
Keokuk tonight and have their broth
er released. 

The general opinion around town is 
that the state cannot convict Zeldis 
because they cannot show that he en
ticed the girl away from her home. 
According to both stories told by Miss 
Baldwin and Zeldis, she went to Ft 
Madison with .the Intention of going 
to work and unless the girl changes 
her story It will be a hard matter to 
prove the guilt of Zeldis. 

It is said that the man under arrest 
comes from a well known family in 
Burlington and that this is the first 
time he has ever been in trouble. He 
is in charge of the Boston store in Ft. 
Madison, which Is owned by his father. 

four gunmen brought into court were 
the aciual slayers of ^Rosenthal and 
that there alone the case against 
Becker was shattered. He referred to 
the disagreement among the states' 
witnesses regarding wheuier one man 
or four fired as showing that in the 
excitement no one got a clear Know
ledge of just what actually occurred. 
The waiter, Krause, he said, showed 
by his own story that he was not 
sure of the facts he sp glibly recited 
Aid Mdutyre analyzed his testimony 
and the cross-examination at great 
length. ' The veiy fact that Ryan, the 
chauffeur, who was directly In front 
of the Metropole, could not identify 
any of the gunmen, Mclntyre said, 
showed that the men who said they 
oould, and Krause especially, did rfot 
telI"Qie truth. 

Mclntyre was particularly hitter in 
his denunciation of Morris Kuban, 
the witness brought from Newark to 
swear that he heard Becker tell Jack 
Rose in the LaFayette baths that he 
must croak Rosenthal or hes Becker, 
would do the Job himself. , . : 

"Luban was a murderer 'at heart," 
shouted Mclntyre, "a criminal by in
stinct, and a crook of the eighteen 
karat kind. The court will tell you 
that a conviction cannot be had on 
the uncorroborated testimony of an 
accomplice, nor can an accomplice 
corroborate another accomplice. The 
prosecution brings this scoundrel from 
a Jersey prison, manacled, to furnish 
the corroboration to connect this de
fendant with this crime." 

Each of the four chief witnesses for 
the state w^s referred to. as a mur
derer, a scoundrel and an assassin, 
who was to save his own live at the 
expense of an innocent man. -

Jack Sullivan, Mclntyre shouted, 
told the truth when he explained that 
they were willing to pay him any
thing to corroborate their testimony. 

"They knew their dirty stories 
would not ring true,'' saia the counsel 
for the defense, "and they wanted 
this other man, this man who had pre
vented them committing murder be-

| fore and who could convince any 
| jury, to come in with them and help 
j send this defendant to the 1 electric 
i chair. But they failed because, as he 
told yon himself, Sullivan would not 
be a party to the swearing away of 
any man's life." r 

THOUSANDS ARE 
BEING KILLED 

(Continued from page 1.) 

-r" 
\ 
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"My little girl suffered with eczema 
on her hands for nearly a year and 
reading about Saxo Salve one day [ 
bought a tube and found it helped her. 
After using two tubes my baby's 
hands are entirely well." Mrs. E. P. 

- Hook, 224 E. 17th street, Connersville, 
Ind. 

In all forma of eczema, and all oth
er crusted or scaly humors and erup
tions, Saxo Salve allays the itching at 
once, and penetrates the pores of the 
skin, reaching the very roots of the 
disease with its germ-destroying, heal
ing power and soon banishes the erup
tions, leaving the skin smooth and 
unscarred. 

We Bell Saxo Salve on a positive 
guarantee for all sorts of, skin affec
tions. If it does not give satisfaction 
you get your money back. Try it. Mc-
Grath Bros. Drug Co., Keokuk, Iowa. 

BECKER CASE 
, NEAR AN END 

(Continued from page 1.) 

DISTRICT COURT " 
• TAKES RECESS 

Will Meet Again on Saturday of This' 
Week—Divorce Decree Is 

Entered. -> 

Judge Hamilton declared a recess 
in the district court this morning until 
Saturday when the steady routine 
work will be continued. With the 
continuance of the gambler's cases 
until next term and the absence of a 
report from the grand jury there is 
little work to do. 

A decree has been entered giving 
Eunice Puder a divorce from Jesse 
Puder. 

this city, to figain murder, if they 
please. 

"Rose, as the evidence styp/B, cher
ished animosity against Rosenthal. 
He connived at the murder and when 
detected a link had to be forged con
necting some one higher up. The 
public mind had been Inflamed—hys
teria prevailed—public clamor was 
rampant. The evidence shows that 
the district attorney did not want 
small fry but big fish—Rose saw his 
opportunity and the framing-up of 
Becker theh started." 

Mclntyre then reviewed at very 
great lett?Gi all of the evidence in the 
case. He declared that the state fail
ed to prove its contention that the 

—Read The Daily 
cents per week. .. 

Gate City, 10 

L A t 

WILSON'S 

FRECKLE 
Cream -

has proved its power to remove 
freckles, tan, sunburn, etc. 
That's why our absolute guar
antee goes with every jar. 

JOc or $1.00. 
SCOTT & O'REILLY 

iah resistance. Constantinople dis
patches maintained that the enemy 
was showing signs of disorganization 
and every prospect was for an over
whelming Turkish victory. 

Apparently the Bulgarians attempt
ed a flanking movement east of Kirk 
Kilissa, underestimated the Turkish 
strength and fell into a trap. Esti
mates of the killed and wounded to
day ran fceil into the thousands. 

Newspaper correspondents are held 
at the rear of both armies and are 
being fed on the most palpable fakes. 

Servians Advancing. 
BERLIN, Oct. 23.—The Servians 

were advancing on Uskub today, ac
cording to latest advices from the 
Balkans. 

The town of Kumanova, which was 
reported surrounded last night, was 
said today to have fallen, consider
ably to the surprise of military ex
perts, who expected the Turks to 
make a prolonged resistance there. 

The neighboring towns of Pristina, 
Kotchana and Kratovo were already 
reported occupied by the Servians. 

If the Servian claims are all true, 
King Peter's forces have secured a 
firm foothold in Albania, cutting 
Scutari from relief and giving the 
Montenegrins a practically free hand 
for their operations farther to the 
northward. **'•' "HSipf 

tertil 
• Greek Ship Damaged.|||§f|p§ 

DOVER, England, Oct. 23.—The 
Greek destroyer Kravnos, preparing 
to leave here for the Piraeos, crashed 
into a pier here today and stove in its 

j bow. 

Greek's Victorious Advance, 
VIENNA, Oct. 23.—Today's' dis

patches from Athens itself failed to 
bear out earlier reports that the 
Greeks were meeting with practically 
no resistance in their advance into 
Turkey. The Turks, it was stated' in 
latest advices, were opposing the in
vasion stubbornly, though the Greeks, 
it was added, have been uniformly 
victorious thus far. 

Rumors that Crown Prince Con
stantino's horse was shot under him 
at Elassona were regarded here as 
probably manufactured to arouse 
Greek enthusiasm for the field com
mander. The prince, it was stated on 
more reliable authority, is directing 
operations from well In the rear, like 
a judicious military leader. 

The four destroyers recently pur
chased in England, which arrived last 
night in Greek waters, were expected 
to leave the Piraeus today to Join the 
fleet under Admiral Countourlotis in 
the Aegean sea.,,, . 

j iffl 
English Ships Going. 

ISLE OF PORTLAND, England, Oct. 
23.—The British third 1>attleship 
squadron was preparing hurriedly to 
sail for the Mediterranean to be in 
touch with developments in the near 

I eastern struggle. Among naval offi
cers it was gossiped that the admir-
I alty considers the prospects that the 
powers will be drawn into the con
flict threatening. Reports that Inspec
tor General of the Army Sir John 
French, now visiting in Denver, has 

i been recalled, created a lively sensa-
: tion but has not been confirmed, 
j Though there is considerable un-
J easiness lest England and the other 

WALDORF 
NEWPORT 

W INSERTED TIPS MAKE 

WING COLLARS 
8TRONG WHERE OTHERS 
ARE WEAK. 2 for 25 cents 

<S> * 

• TELEGRAPH TABLOIDS * 

LUnited Press Leased Wire Service.] 
SPRINGFIELD, 111., Oct. 23.—Six 

year old Wesley Duncan, while play
ing on the railroad yards discovered 
a torpedo on the track and struck it 
with a lead pipe. He lost his left 6ye 
and fs in a serious condition. > 

Fasted Fifteen Days. 
OMAHA, Neb., Oct. 23—"To get the 

clinkers out of his system," George 
Bemis 74, ex-mayor of Omaha, fasted 
fifteen days. He says he feels two 
hundred percent better. 

:*'1, Twelve Preachers. ' ' 
SEDALIA, Mo., Oct. 23.—Twelve 

ministers of SedaHa are working as 
carpenters In constructing the new 
First Congregational church. One 
mashed his hand, but is sticking on 
the Job. 

Curtains Go Up. ^ 
DES MOINES, Oct. 23.—Because 

women report they have been Insult
ed in shoe shining parlors the police 
have ordered the curtains removed 
from the "women only" apartments. 

ONLY ONE YEAR 
FROM TODAY 

First Ship Will Pass Through Panama 
Canal Whi'ch Is Nearlng 

Completion. 

"X 

Duncan-Schell Furn. Co. 
Fine Tableware r J 

powers be drawn Into the Balkan con
flict, Field Marshal Lord Roberts' 
warning to the British that "this is a 
solemn hour" and urged them to "arm j 

for the time of the ordeal iB at hand" 
did not add to the national anxiety. 
His lordship is regarded as a fanatic 
on the subject of conscription and as 
such has the reputation of a chronic 
alarmist. „ • . 

Bulgarians Routed. 
PARIS, Oct. 23.—The Bulgarians 

have been routed in a heavy engage
ment between Kirk Kilissa and Ad-
rianople and are retreating, announc
ed a report from Constantinople today. 
The Bulgarians have smashed their 
way through the Turkish lines and 
are advancing on Adrianople, was the 
tenor of a message from Sofia. 

Diplomats and military men com
promise on the opinion that the bat
tle's outcome still is in doubt. ,From all 
that can be learned it has been the 
greatest encounter since the more im
portant fights of the Russo-Japanese 
war. 

Massacre of Christians. 
SEMLIN, Hungary, Oct. 23.—Mas

sacres of christians by the retreating 
Turks have occurred nearly every
where the Bultan's troops have been 
forced to fall back, it was charged to
day in messages from Belgrade. In 
their advance, the allies are constant
ly passing through smoking villages, 
it was asserted, their BtreetB strewn 
with the corpses of their slaughtered 
inhabitants. The Turks, one account 
said, seemed determined to make such 
a desert of the country that it will not 
support the invaders. 

Turkish Fleet Ready. 
CONSTANTINOPLE, Oct. 23.—The 

Turkish fleet was hurriedly refitting 
here today under orders to Bail at 
once to meet the Greek naval forces 
in the Mediterranean. 

' Turks Are Fleeing. , 
LONDON, Oct, 23.—After a desper

ate resistance the Turks are fleeing 
precipitately from the Servians along 
their whole front in southern Albania, 
according to an official message from 
Sofia to the Servian legation here to
day. 

Greeks Are Winners. 
ATHENS, Oct. 23.—With the Greeks 

pursuing, the Turks are in fuH flight 
toward the Ottoman town of Servia, 
according to a telegram received to
day from Crown Prince Constantine, 
field commander of the Hellenic 
forces. The Greeks fought the Turks 
for many hours yesterday and when 
night fell and hostilities had to be dis
continued, the issue was still in 
doubt The battle was resumed today 
and, if the crown prince's report is to 
be believed, ended in complete victory 
for the Greeks. 

Exclnsiveness— that character 
distinguishes ouj 
a quality which 

istic which 
stocks— is 
places the article possessing it 
beyond the possibility of coun. 
terfeit. 
In tableware this distinctiveness 
will appeal to those who appre
ciate tilings which are both 
artistic and practical— elements 
of individuality which btlong to 
the products of master workers 
in every field. 
As a selection for the Wedding 
Gift, our displays ' representing 
the latest creations of Royal 
Doultons, Haviland ,Elite Oope-
land and Limoges China offer 
a variety not found in ordinary 
lines. 
We Invite all Trustworthy People to 

Open Charge Accounts. 

[United Press Leased Wire Service.] 
PANAMA, Oct. 23.—One year from 

today the first ship will pass through 
the Panama canal, for on October 23, 
1913, the greatest water way will be 
opened for traffic. 

An American battleship, probably 
the Oregon will have the honor of 
first gliding through the waterway 
that will connect the world's two 
greatest oceans. It will be sent on up 
to San Francisco. The official data 
for the opening of the canal is Janu
ary 1,1915, but long before fhat It will 
he opened to commerce. The dam, 
locks and spillways are completed and 

Ojysfer Patty Shells 
MADE TO ORDER ON SHORT NOTICE 

AT 

SCHOUTEN'S BAKERY 
€ €  The Home of Best Bakery Goods** 

THE WORLD'S MARKETS 
Dally Range of Prices, ' 

CHICAGO, 111., Oct. 23.— 
Open. High. Low. Close. 

WHEAT— 
Dec 93% 94 92% 83% 
May 9794 98% 97% 98% 

CORN— 
Dec 53% 53% 53% 53% 
May 52% 52% 52% 52% 

OATS— 
Dec 32% 32% 32% 32% 
M,ay 34% 34% 34% 34% 

PORK— 
Oct 19.00 19.30 19.00 19.26 
Jan 18.65 18.95 18.65 18.87 

LARD— 
Jan 10.27 10.47 10.27 10.40 

RIBS— 
Jan 10.15 10.30 10.12 10.27 
May 9.87 10.10 9.85 10.05 

Chicago Cash Grain. 
CHICAGO, Oct. 23.—Wheat—No. 2 

red, $1.06@1.09%; No. 3 red, 97@ 
?1.05; No. 2 hard, 94@96c; No. 3 hard, 
88@93c; No. 3 spring, 87@90c. 

Corn—No. 2 white, 64%@64%c; 
No. 2 yellow, 64%@64%c; No. 3, 63@ 
63%c; No. 3 white, 63%@«4c; No. 3 
yellow, 63@63%c; No. 4, 62#62%c; 
No. 4 white, 62@6?%c; No. 4 yellow, 
62@62%c. 

Oats—No. 3 white, 32%@32%c; No. 
4 white, 33@34c; standard, 33%@ 
34%c. 

Chicago Live Stock. 
CHICAGO, Oct. 23.—Hog receipts 

30,000; market slow. Mixed and 
butchers, $8.10@8.C5; good heavy, 
$8.25@8.65; rough heavy, $8.05@8.25, 
pigs, 14.75(g) 7.25. 

Cattle receipts 20,000; market 
steady. Beeves, $5.40@10.80; cows 
and heifers, $2.75@7.25; stockers 
and feeders, $4.2o@7.50; Texans, 
$4.40@5.70; calves, $6.75@9.80. 

Sheep receipts 48,000; market slow. 
Native $3.50@4.80; western, $3.65® 
4.70; lambs, $5.00@7.35; western, 
$5.25@7.25. 

8t. Louis Live 8tS$k. 
EAST ST. LOUIS, Oct. 23.—Cattle 

receipts 6,000; market steady. Texas 
receipts 800; market steady. Native 
beef steers, $5.50@10.80; cows and 
heifers, $6.00@9.00; stockers and feed
ers, $3.75@6.75; Texas steers, fc5.00@ 
7.25; cows and'heifers, |3.2o@5.00; 
calves (car lots) |5.00@«.50. 

Hog receipts 10,500; market 20@25« 
lower. Mixed and butchers, $8.20® 
8.75; good to heavy, $8,600-8.75; 
rough, $8.00@8.40; light. $8.25@8.50; 
bulk, $8.40@8.55; pigs, $6.60@7.B0. 

Sheep receipts 3,500; market 
steady. Sheep and mutton, $4.10® 
4.35; lambs, $o.50@7.25. <• 

Kansas City Live Stock. 
KANSAS CITY, Oct. 23.—Cattle re

ceipts 11,000; market slow, steady to 
weaker. Steers, $6.00@9.00; cows 
and heifers, $3.50@8.00; stockers and 
feeders, $3.00@>7.45; calves, $3, 
8.50. 

Hog receipts 12,000; market 
20o lower. Bulk, $8.20@8.45; heavy, 
$8.40@8.50; medium, $8.35@8.46; 
light, $8.00@8.40. 

Sheep receipts 15,000; market 15® 
25c lower. Lambs, $6.60@7.00; eweB, 
$3.50@>4.10; wethers, $4.00@4.60, 

Omaha Uve Stock. 
OMAHA, Oct. 23.—Cattle reoeipti 

5,500; market strong. Steers, $8.25@ 
10.00; cows and heifers, $5.50@6.50; 
stockers and feeders. $6.25@7.75; 
calves, $5.00^9.00; 'bulls and stage, 
$4.25<3>5.50. 

Hog receipts 6,500; market 10® 15c 
lower. 

Sheep receipts 35,000; market slow, 
steady. Tearlings, $4.90@5.40; weth
ers, $4.26@4.60; lambs, $6.90@7.40; 
ewes, $3.90tg>4.30. 

Chicago Produce. 
CHICAGO, Oct. 23.—Butter—Extra 

29c; firsts, 28c; dairy extras, 27c; 
dairy firsts, 25c. 

Eggs—Prime firsts, 24c; firsts, /lc. 
Cheese — Twins, 17 %c; Yoiuig 

Americas, 17 %c. ^ ® 
Potatoes, 35@40c. a.. 
Live poultry—Fowls, ll%c; ducks, 

13c; geese, 13%c; spring chickens, 
13c; turkeys, i4@16c. 

New York Produce. / 
NEW YORK, Oct. 23.—Flour mar

ket dull and firm. 
Pork market steady. Mess $19.5 

20.00. 
Lard market eaBler. Middle west 

spot $11.60@11.70. ? 
Sugar, raw, market inactive. Cen

trifugal test, $4.11; Muscavado 89 test 
$3.61. . , • 

Sugar, refined, "market 'dull. Cut 
loaf, $5.70; crushed, $5.60; powdered, 
$5.00; granulated, $4.90@4.95. 

Coffee Rio No. 7 on spot, 15%c. 
Tallow market quiet City 6%c; 

country, 6@6%c. 
Hay market firm. Prime f0-

3, 85@90c. 
- Dressed poultry market quiet. Tur
keys, 15@21c; chickens, 12@24c; 
fowls, 13@18c; ducks, 18@18%c. 

Live poultry market unsettled. 

Geese, 14c; ducks, 14c; fowls, 16c; 
turkeys, 14@16c; roosters, 10%c. 

Cheese market dull. State mil* 
common to special, 14(g) 18c; skims, 

common to specials, 8@15c; fi" 
skims, 4@6%c. 

Butter market firm; receipio 
Creamery extras, .*31 %®31%c; daW 
tubs, 24@30c; imitation creamery 
firsts, 25@25%c. 

Egg market Irregular; receipts 1®.* 
960. Nearby white fancy, 50c; near
by mixed fancy, 28@37c; fresh, 
35c. 

New York Money 
Money on call, 4%. 
Six months, 5%. 
Bar silver London, 29 3,-16. 
Bar silver New York, 63%. 
Demand sterling, 485.95. 

'* 1 >U 

the digging will be finished by next 
September. 

The old lists are not taken Into con
sideration this year, but new list" 

„ . . have to be made, and if you h»ve 

^iii k"! r. the registrars been on the list ever since registra-
will be in session the last three days tion began here that matters not, sod 
of this week and that everybody who' you must register again if you desire 
deglres to vote must be registered.. to vote this year. 


